
 
Central Highlands Regional Tennis Council 

"More people playing Tennis more often." 
 

Meeting Minutes 
Wednesday August 10, 2011 

Buninyong Community Facility 
Forest St, Buninyong 

7.30pm 
 

1. Present: Jenny Joliffe (Mt Prospect TA), Mandy James (BDTA), Yvonne Perks 
(Mt Prospect TA), Pat Gilchrist (VCTA), Carol Pearce (VCTA), Clare Beacham 
(BDTA), Jamee James (University of Ballrat) 

 
2. Apologies:  Rob Benoit (BRTC) 
 
3. Minutes of Previous Meeting: Moved: Clare Beacham Seconded: Yvonne 

Perks 
 
4. Treasurers Report: Presented by Yvonne Perks 

Balance $1649.83 as at August 9, 2011 
Yvonne to invoice Bacchus Marsh Lawn Teenis Club for the Junior Masters 
Series singles entrants 
Moved: Yvonne Perks Seconded: Jenny Joliffe 
 

5. Tennis Victoria: 
Pat Gilchrist announced that Sarah Culcott has been appointed by Tennis 
Victoria in the role of Community Tennis Ofiicer for Regional Western Victoria 
VCTA and Tennis Victoria will be conducting My Tennis workshops around 
regional Victoria. Clubs will be notified. 
Ballarat and District Country Week AGM – Tuesday September 20 at BRTC, 
7.30pm. 
Pat Gilchrist congratulated the Creswick and Buninyong Junior squads for 
finisheing third and fourth in the recent John Falk challenge. 
 
 

6. Junior Masters Series:  
Mandy James introduced Jamee James, a University of Ballarat student who will 
be assisting with the Junior Masters Series as part of her course. 
Finals - Sunday October 23 Mt Prospect. 
Finals will be 1 v 4, 2 v 3 10 game set with tie break at 9 games all 
Boys finals commencing at 9.30am Girls finals at 12.30pm 
$15 per player 
If washed out, the top 2 placed players will be presented the Winners and 
Runners Up trophies. 
Jamee James to update ladders and send invitations to the top 4 players in each 
age group. Jamee will prepare the new flyer for the 2012 Series  
 



Jenny Joliffe has been using the Junior Masters Series results to aid in selection 
for the CHRTC teams, particularly for the lower age groups. The meeting noted 
that this approach was appropriate. 
 
It was noted from the minutes from March 2010, children need to participate in at 
least two Junior Masters Series tournaments to be considered for Regional 
selection. 
 
Clare Beacham moved that the Junior Masters Series continue for 2012. Yvonne 
Perks seconded the motion. Carried. 
 
Mandy James to co-ordinate a tournament calender, noting as many Central 
Highlands events as possible. 
 

7. General Business: 
a. Challenge Cup – the CHRTC Challenge Cup will be played on Sunday 

December 4 at Mt Prospect. Mandy James to distribute the flyer. 
b. The next Country Committee Meeting is August 24, 2011 
c. Meeting closed at 8.50pm 
 

  

  9.   Next Meeting: Red Lion Hotel Conference Room (Dinner Meeting)  
        November 9, 6.30pm 

 
  

 
 

 


